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Dear Parents, 

The faith development team is planning a talk for the parents of the First 

Communion children. The dates are the 4th and the 13th May. 

We encourage parents to take part in this talk. Please 

email fred@newrycathedralparish.org and he will send a link so that you can join 

one of the programmes of your choice. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support, 

Mrs Monaghan  
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